
The delegates of the 18th World Trade Union Congress visited and 
paid tribute to the memorial of the "Fosse Ardeatine Massacre", 
commemorating the 335 civilians and political prisoners who were 
executed by the Nazis troops during the Second World War on 24th 
March 1944 in Rome. 
 
We commemorate all those who gave their lives defending the work-
ing class and its interest, struggling for a human-centered society 
free of exploitation.  The World Federation of Trade Unions has 
been always on the side of the struggling peoples all over the world 
and intensifies its militant and class-oriented fight for the satisfaction 
of the contemporary needs of the ordinary people until the final vic-
tory of the liberation of the working class. 
 
United we continue! 



 



 



 



 



 


